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Hawthorn Class
Newsletter

Term 1 and looking forward to Term 2

What a fabulous start to the year for Hawthorn Class! We have already had so many exciting, practical
learning opportunities and have already begun to make progress together. | have thoroughly enjoyed
working with the children this term and cannot wait for Term 2!

We will continue to read our class text in English, it is about a
family of purebred cats that are threatened by humans. Varjak
has left home to find a dog to save his family whilst learning ‘The
Way’, a secret martial art for cats.

In Maths, we will be learning about
area before moving on to
multiplication and division.

Term 2’s Science topic is exploring electricity
where we will be completing a range of practical
experiments.

Geography will continue in Term 2 looking at
Campania, Italy and comparing it to our region.
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Netball and Lacrosse will be the focus in PE next
term.

In RE, we will be exploring ‘What is the Trinity?

Reminders for Term 2:
PE is on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

Reading should be completed 3 times a week.

Times tables should be practised 3 times a week and will be tested on a Friday.
Spellings should be learnt throughout the week ready for testing on Friday.
Non-uniform day on 10/11/23 (bring in chocolate)

Non-uniform day on 24/11/23 (bring in a bottle)

Staff development day 1/12/23
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